
INTERVIEW PRACTICE 
FOR YOUTH

Join Hanan Saad, Labour Market Information Specialist, 
on February 18, 2021 to practice your interview skills!

During this coaching session, learn how to be prepared to answer ANY interview question 
Over 90% of what you need to do for an interview happens BEFORE the interview. 

During this session, you will also learn: 

Thursday February 18, 2021 from 4:00PM to 5:00PM

• How to dress appropriately for the interview
• Why employers ask certain questions, and how to answer them properly
• How to make a memorable first impression,
If you are interested, please email Hanan Saad at hsaad@ncce1.org to register

A ZOOM ID and password will be sent to registrants

Hanan Saad 
Labour Market Information Specialist

(519) 999-8043
hsaad@ncce1.org

Eligibility: Permanent Resident; Convention Refugee




